
6. JAMELL PLACE STREET TREES 
 
 The Board was asked to consider a strategy to respond to the residents’ feedback in respect of street tree 

replacement programme in Jamell Place, Avonhead. 
 
 At its 30 June 1999 meeting the Board decided to retain all the silver birch trees in Jamell Place. 
 
 Subsequent to this a deputation to the 11 April 2000 meeting of the Environmental Committee asked for an 

alternative street tree replacement programme.  The Board then promoted this to the community for 
consideration.  The responses received regarding this latest proposal indicated that there was a divergence of 
opinion amongst the residents. 

 
 The Board decided to hold a special meeting to discuss these issues, to be held on Tuesday 14 November 2000. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


